
 

New Taipei Jin-shan Municipal High School 

Healthy   Caring   Diversity 

 

January 17, 2013 

 

Tony Coolidge  

ATAYAL Organization  

900 E Pecan St, Suite 300, PMB 104  

Pflugerville, TX 78660  

 

Dear Mr. Coolidge, 

 

It is our pleasure to participate in the Tap Root Cultural Exchange Program and to 

cooperate with your American NGO, ATAYAL. Our school has a special program for 

indigenous students, and we think that your program will enhance our students' 

education by allowing them to interact with Austronesians from other Pacific 

countries and to facilitate the younger generation to discover their indigenous identity.  

 

We agree to offer your group of 12 people accommodation for one night on Sunday, 

December 15, 2013. We will also organize a reception, performance, and 

opportunities for student interaction.  

 

We look forward to working with ATAYAL in promoting cultural exchanges in the 

months to come. If you require further assistance, please contact Ms. Ying-Mei 

Chiang, 886-2-24982028#600. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mei-chen Lin 

New Taipei Jin-shan Municipal High School 

886-2-24982028#100 

http://www.cshs.ntpc.edu.tw 


